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THE Palawan Service Office has moved to its new
location at 2/F BCG Building, Lacao Street, Puerto
Princesa City.

They may now be reached at (048) 434-5103 or 0917-
5539090.

The said Service Office accepts applications for
membership and data amendment, receives benefit
claims and PhilHealth premium contributions, and
handles various queries from both members and non-
members.

All communications to Palawan Service Office should
now use the new address mentioned above.
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